
 
 
Advisory on Port and Dock Workers strike Update 1 
 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2018-19/193        
            
                        

   Date: 7th January, 2018 

Dear Valued Customers, 

  
We have been given to understand that the port and dock workers are expected to 
join a  two days Nationwide strike  effective tomorrow i.e. 8th Jan 2019.   
 
It is learnt that, strike may have an impact on IN/OUT movements of containers at 
Cochin terminal however for other ports/locations, there is no firm information on 
expected impact. 
 
Shall keep you posted on the further developments by tomorrow.      
 
Thank you for your support. 

For  ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd      

   

 

Authorized Signatory    


